

Churubusco Community Child Care Center

May 2017

A Few Minutes with Michelle

Spring has arrived and summer is just around the corner!

Just a reminder that we will be closed on Monday May 29th in observance of Memorial Day. We will reopen on Tuesday May 30th at normal time.

Please make sure that you turn in your updated immunization records as they are updated.

Happy Mother's Day to all of our of Mom's and Grandma's

Fundraiser Profit

Our Warm Glow Candle Fundraiser was a great success! We raised \$523.50 for our classroom supplies and materials. Thank you to all that sold to help make that possible.



Outside Time

Our children are going outside more since it is warming up – kind of! Please remember that if you would like your child have sunscreen to please make sure to bring it in for your child. Your child's teacher will let you know when it is time for more. Just remember that we apply the sunscreen each time we go outside – which is at least twice a day. So it will seem like we go through it quickly.

Special Thanks

Thank you to all of the parents that helped make Teacher Appreciation Week special for all of our Teachers! We truly appreciate the time that you took to make each of us feel appreciated!

New Faces

We have a new Teacher that began this week. Her name is Miss Kaitlyn (Katie) Moistner. She is going to be filling in in various rooms, but mainly in our Pre-K room. She is going to school for her Bachelors in Child Development with a minor in Psychology. If you see her please stop and introduce yourself and your child.

Miss Haley will also be returning this summer with our School Age Summer Enrichment Program.

Miss Lydia will also be returning to help fill in various rooms in the afternoons, starting in June.

Paths to Quality

Paths to Quality will be here on Tuesday May 23rd to do our Level 3 validation visit. She will be observing in all of the classrooms and here for approximately 6 hours. We wanted to let you know since there will be a new face in the building.

Happy Birthday!

Jake will be 9 on the 15th
Greyson will be 4 on the 16th
Payton S. will be 4 on the 16th
Brooklyn will be 3 on the 16th
Alex will be 5 on the 24th
Makenzie will be 4 on the 24th
Carly will be 8 on the 26th
Alyssa will be 3 on the 27th

Teachers also celebrating this month

Miss Nancy celebrated on the 1st

Miss LuAnn will celebrate on the 23rd

Happy Birthday we hope that you have a great day!

School Age Summer Enrichment Program

Calendars are complete! Miss Stacie has started handing those out. We have a fun filled summer planned for our children. Please make sure that you sign and return your permission slip. There is also \$35.00 one time field trip fee that will be charged the beginning of summer. This fee will covers all admissions, shirts for field trips, and some of the other expenses (bus rentals, gas, and maintenance).